WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 99-05

SUBJECT: Liquor License Renewal for Best Western Lake Lucille Inn, Amvets Post
9, 2 Go Mart #12, and 2 Go Mart #53

REQUESTED BY: K. VanGorder, City Clerk 4)'6 :
PREPARED BY: J. Newman, Deputy Clerk DATE: February 9, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: February 22, 1999

SUMMARY:

We have received an application for a liquor license renewal for the following:

Package Store: 2 Go Mart #12
2 Go Mart #53
Club: Amvets Post 9
Beverage Dispensary — Tourism: Best Western Lake Lucille Inn

In accordance with council policy 95-03, we have submitted the application to various city
departments responsible for conducting the review and they have reported no existing
violations. Therefore a letter of non-objection to the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board
regarding the renewal is recommended.

FISCAL IMPACT: X No __Yes, amount requested: $ Fund:
RECOMMENDED ACTION: To direct the clerk to submit a letter of non-objection to the
Alcoholic Beverage Board (ABC board) on behalf of the city of Wasilla regarding the
renewal of liquor license for: Best Western Lake Lucille Inn, the Amvets Post 9, 2 Go Mart
#12, and 2 Go Mart #53.

MAYOR REVIEW/COMMENTS:

Reviewed by: Si\RAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments: None
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